Upcoming Needs

HERE ARE SOME WAYS EMMANUEL FOLKS CAN USE OUR
RESOURCES TO HELP THE WIDER COMMUNITY THIS FALL:

New & Unused Water Bottles

Many schools and public agencies have closed their water fountains and
made the switch to water bottle filling stations to help limit the spread of
COVID-19 this season. We're looking for water bottles to make sure people
can have easy access to drinking water when they need it.

Spare School Supplies

This year classrooms aren't able to rely on shared supplies to make sure every
kid has access to the tools they need in the classroom. If you can donate an
extra pack of markers, pencils, pencil crayons, or erasers they'll help a lot!

Sewing Skills

We're hoping to make some spare masks for local schools to have in case
kids misplace or don't have masks in the first place. We'll be putting together
kits of pre-cut pieces with very simple instructions, so if you have the ability
to stitch some together we'd love to have your help!

Sleeping Bags/Towels/Toiletries

From September 1st-October 15th, we'll be joining an initiative through
EGCADZ and ShareWarmthYXE to help the EGADZ drop-in centre collect the
items they'll need heading into the cold season. They'll be looking for new
sleeping bags, women's toiletries, towels & wash cloths, and drink crystals.

Food Pantry Items
We're always glad of support for our Food Pantry. If you'd like to bring a
specific item each month, please contact Kari for a list of what's needed.

YOU CAN ARRANGE ANY DROP-OFFS OR PICK-UPS BY
CONTACTING KARI AT 306-477-1234 EXT. 133 OR KARI@EBAP.CA.



